
 

 

 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 

In the interest of public health, the City is temporarily taking actions to mitigate 
the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic and has cancelled the following committee 
meetings until further notice:  
 

 Business Support Advisory Committee 

 Parks and Recreation Committee 

 Shores Advisory Committee 

 Traffic and Parking Advisory Committee 

 Undergrounding Project Advisory Committee 


